
 

 

 

 

 
 

4th December 2023 
  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Rendcomb College Visit on Thursday 7th December 2023 
 
I am delighted to be able to offer to take your child to Rendcomb College on Thursday 7th December 2023, 
where they will be able to participate in an arranged activity as part of the scholarship programme at the 
College.  Whilst at the College your child will be supervised by the Rendcomb staff.   
 
We will be leaving school at 11.00am so we can arrive in good time to take part in this event, which starts at 
11.30am, returning in time for school lunches.  The students will be travelling to and from the event with me in 
my car. 
 
If you would like your child to go on this visit to Rendcomb College, please complete the slip below and return 
it to the Finance Office by 3.00pm on Wednesday 6th December 2023.   Please can you also complete the 
attached medical consent form and return it to the Finance Office when returning your consent form. 
 
There is also the option to reply using the following email address replies@cirencesterkingshill.gloucs.sch.uk, 
giving the details of the trip plus your name and your child’s name.   
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs J Lindley 
Headteacher 
 
.................................................................................................................................................................. 
 
PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE FINANCE OFFICE BY 3.00pm on Wednesday 6th December 2023 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter: 
 
Name_____________________________________________________     Tutor Group ______________ 
 
to take part in the  visit to Rendcomb College on Thursday 7th December 2023 
 
 
Signed:_____________________________________________________      Date:__________________ 
               (Person with Parental Responsibility) 
 
PLEASE PRINT YOUR NAME HERE:_________________________________________________________ 
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